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December 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

The Sixth Form at The Ladies’ College is much more than just academic study, it is a ‘chocolate box of 

flavours’, full of joyful, diverse, and thoughtful young people. We aim to develop and nurture talents 

beyond the classroom. It is a chance to gain more freedom but also an opportunity to take on more 

responsibility. The diversity of opportunities which our students enjoy help develop confidence, curiosity, 

and resilience. All are key to success both within and beyond college.  

 

In order to ensure you feel confident and prepared to embark on life at Sixth Form we have arranged an 

afternoon/evening designed to provide insights, teambuilding, and comprehensive information about the 

Sixth Form experience including further information on Pathways. We understand that transitioning from 

the Senior School to the Sixth Form can be, for some, a significant step in a student's educational journey, 

so we hope you will find it useful and most of all, fun! 

 

Date: Friday 19th January 2024 

Time: 15.30 – 18.30 

Who: All current U5, registered students, additional prospective students, and all parents.   

Dress code: Mufti   

Venue: The Ladies College 

  

The Sixth Form Information afternoon/evening will serve as an opportunity for you and your daughter 

to: 

  

• Learn about the various enrichment activities, clubs, and Pathways. 

• Discover the unique support systems in place to guide and mentor students during their time in 

the Sixth Form. 

• Provide FAQ about the Sixth Form partnership and general day-to-day procedures. 

• Meet the dedicated pastoral staff, who will be available to answer any questions you may have. 

 

Schedule of the Event:   

 

3.30pm   Students to arrive and meet in the college hall  

3.45pm - 4.15pm King Ball  

4.15pm - 5pm   Carousel of activities  

5pm - 5.30pm   Pizza and refreshments in the Core  

5.30pm - 5.45pm  Parents to arrive (refreshments provided)   

5.45pm - 6.30pm  Presentation to students and parents 
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We are confident that this information evening will provide a clear and comprehensive overview of the 

Sixth Form experience. 

  

Refreshments will be provided, allowing you to mingle with staff members and fellow parents/guardians. 

Additionally, our student ambassadors will be present to offer a student's perspective and share their 

experiences within the Sixth Form. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you and your daughter to the Sixth Form Information Evening. Together, 

we will work towards empowering your daughter to achieve their fullest potential and set her on a path 

towards success. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact: 

 

Head of Sixth Form: eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

Deputy Head of Sixth Form: ssmith@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

 

We would be grateful if you could complete the form in the link provided indicating attendance and any 

dietary requirements. https://forms.office.com/e/EBHxESNwJP 

 

I look forward to welcoming you on Friday 19th January. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss E. Clements 

Head of Sixth Form and Enrichment 
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